
                         

Carbide Tipped Bit Warranty Disclaimer 
Because carbide tipped spur bits are very sensitive to any kind of abuse, 
the Templaco Tool Company will not replace these spur bits under our 
standard and liberal warranty policy of 12 months from the date of 
purchase which covers most all of the tools that we make and sell. 

 

There is absolutely no replacement for the following: 

1. Any bit used in a drill press or any bit used in a drill motor without our 
quick-release adaptor. 

2. Any bit that has been dropped and has damaged the cutting surfaces. 
3. Any bit that has come into contact with a foreign object or another bit. 
4. Any bit that has been re-sharpened or repaired by others. 

We have been selling carbide tipped spur bits for many years, we deal with 
the professionals that add the carbide surfaces to the steel bits and have 
learned that the carbide that we use doesn’t just fail or fall off or chip on its 
own. Some force and contact to the carbide surface is needed to have a 
carbide surface fail. There is a very small chance that the weld will fail at 
the point of attachment to the steel tooth on the bit but this is very rare. We 
will be happy to examine any bit for this type of failure and replace it if we 
find that this is the cause of the failure.  

No third party, dealer or other may modify this disclaimer. 

Templaco Tools, Inc. 

 


